
 

Year Two students commenced their two week intensive 
swimming program yesterday afternoon, once again ably run 
by Marianne Moellers. 
 
Sophie, Stella and Maisyn attended Narrandera Public and 
St Joseph’s for the day yesterday, prior to swimming school 
as part of their ongoing Transition Program. 
 
Kindergarten visited the Narrandera Pre-School and The 
Narrandera Park today as part of their H.S.I.E. unit, ‘Places 
and Spaces.’ This is the first of several ‘trips’ we have 
planned for this term. 
 
The Book Fair held last week sold $1,100.00 worth of books 
which enabled our school to select over $350.00 of free 
books for our Library. Thank you all for your support. 
 
I will be attending the last meeting of our ARCONA Small 
Schools Network group, at Grong Grong on Thursday this 
week. 
 
This afternoon our staff will be participating in an intensive 
course on Reading Eggs. There are many other components 
of this fantastic program that we are not currently accessing 
so we are all looking forward to finding out more about it. 
 
Our students will be performing Christmas songs at the 
Monster Street Party on Friday, 29th November. We will be 
located outside JT AutoPro on the evening. All students are 
asked to come, there will be more information in next week’s 
newsletter. 
 
Also a reminder to send in those donations for our 
Presentation Day Raffle Hampers. They are Toy, Pamper 
and Food. 
 
Have a great week everyone 
Mrs Karen Babbs 
Principal 

 

Week 7     Year 2 Swimming School          

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
22/11/12  Keep Australia   
   Beautiful 
   Fruit Day 
 
23/11//12  Library for all classes 
   Stadium Sport 

This week at Narrandera East 

Term  

 

Week 9           
               
________________________________________________________________________ 
   
03/12/12  Reports to go home 
 
06/12/12  Fruit Day 
 
07/12//12  Library for all classes 
   Stadium Sport 
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Week 7,  Term 4 

 

Week 8   Year 2 Swimming School     

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
28/11/12   Indigenous Awards 
 
29/11/12  Fruit Day 
 
30/11//12  Library for all classes 
   Stadium Sport 
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Year 2 started their Swimming 
Program yesterday and thoroughly 
enjoyed every minute of it.  

  

Week 7, Term 4                      
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Week 7, Term 4 

Happy Birthday  

to 
Atticus Ingram who turns 7 on the 21st. 

 

Awards for Week 6, Term 4 

 

 

Kindergarten: 

Dean Chappell -pleasing work with addition and subtraction 
Charlie Ireland - clever work in maths 

Jai Quince -speaking more clearly in class 

 

 

Year 1: 

Harrison Cocks - trying hard in spelling 
Marnyka Russell -  trying hard in story writing 

Lydia Murcia - working well in spelling 

 

 

Year 1/2: 
Mason Hanington - wonderful writing about Remembrance Day 

Ella Vidler - always doing her best 
Phoebe Romeo - neat handwriting 

           Remember Narrandera East has a No Hat - No Play policy. 
    So please remember your hat at all times or you must stay in the passage on the mat.    

 

We worry about what a child will become 
tomorrow, yet we forget that he is 

someone today. 


